George Batten BSc (Hons) C.Eng FICE FIHT Director of Environmental Services

Development Services, Salisbury District Council, 61 Wyndham Road, Salisbury. SP1 3AH



Website: www.wiltshire.gov.uk

Fax: 01225 713207 Direct Line: 01225 713445

Operator : 01225 713000

E-mail : Sarahholloway@wiltshire.qov.uk

4th September 2008

Please ask for: Sarah Holloway

Our ref: SEH/20MPH

Your ref:

Dear Sir

20MPH ZONE AT Walnut Road, Mere

As part of the new residential development at Mere, it has been decided a 20mph Zone will be beneficial through the estate, helping to reduce traffic speeds.

Please find attached a plan illustrating the proposal.

I would be happy to receive in writing any comments you wish to make on the proposal. I would be grateful if you could respond by Friday October 3rd 2008.

If no subsequent comments are received I will assume you support the scheme.

If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact Sarah Holloway using the details shown above.

Yours sincerely

Allan Creedy

Local Transportation and Development Manager

Salisbury District
Planning Department

Rec 0 8 SEP 2008

improving life in Wiltshire

Proposed 20mph Zone at Mere

The proposed 20mph Zone at Mere includes the following roads:

Walnut Road (entire length)

Oak Lane (entire length)

